
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has received a Certificate of Need application from Southwestern Vermont 

Medical Center for creation of a dental home on SVMC’s Bennington Campus. The 

project includes renovation of 1,890 sq. ft. in the Medical Office Building to install the 

SVMC dental home. The renovated facility will have four dental exam and treatment 

rooms, a small laboratory for preparing implants, and a panoramic dental x-ray machine. 

The project cost is estimated to be approximately $804,000 for renovation, fit-up and 

dental practice software.  

 

Any person or entity requesting Interested Party status or Amicus Curiae status must 

submit the request in writing to the GMCB at the address listed below, on or before 

February 6, 2017. 

 

Persons requesting information about the proposed project may contact: Marisa Melamed 

at the Green Mountain Care Board, 89 Main St., Montpelier, VT  05620-3601. 

Telephone: 802-828-2177. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


